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Media Release 
 
On 2/13/24 at approximately 10:00pm, officers responded to the 2700 block of Packard 
for a report of an armed robbery. Preliminary investigation revealed a 42-year-old male 
victim was walking through Rose Park when he was approached by an unknown male 
wearing a ski mask and armed with a knife. The suspect stole the victim’s cellphone and 
wallet. During the incident, the victim suffered a minor injury to his head. The victim 
declined medical attention. The suspect fled the scene on foot and was last seen headed 
toward Mary Beth Doyle Park. 
  
Officers searched the area and were unable to locate the suspect. This is an active and 
ongoing investigation. Anyone with information about the incident is asked to contact the 
AAPD tip line at 734.794.6939 or email tips@a2gov.org. 
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